ACD CDR RFA #11

Requestor:
Fred Huegel
301-286-2285

GSFC/560

Subject Area:
Electrical

Specific Request:


Ensure that the correct fabrication standard is used for the FREE printed circuit card.

Rationale:


In the electronics presentation, page 28, it is stated that the FREE PCB will be fabricated to the IPC-6012 standard.  There is some question as to this being the correct standard.

